
From: Nijole Popovienė <n.popoviene@vtdko.lt> 
Date: 2017-11-07 9:41 GMT+02:00 
Subject: International week 
To: Nijole Popovienė <n.popoviene@vtdko.lt> 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

It is our pleasure to invite you to the 11th International week which will be held on 9 -13 April 

2018 at our College. 

As always, we will welcome lecturers and non-teaching staff to come and share their experience 

and knowledge while getting to know our institution and representing theirs. 

Traditionally, besides official activities we will offer some excursions, a national Evening with 

traditional dances, a diner to share your thoughts in a more informal environment. 

Please, save the date and plan your visit. 

Sincerely 

 

 
Nijole Popoviene 
 
Erasmus Institutional Coordinator 
Tel. +370 5 2340488 
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